Dear Classmates of Year 3,

We are writing to tell you how much we are missing you and also to let you know what we have been learning about in school. Our new topic is Ancient Egypt and we have created our own Egyptian God in art lessons and enjoyed a Press Play activity on the Egyptian afterlife. We have also learnt about the Ancient Egyptian alphabet called hieroglyphics and where in the world Egypt is. Did you know Egypt is in Africa? We hope you have been enjoying learning about this topic at home, as it is very interesting!

Mr Dearing has told us that he is really enjoying looking at all the work you have been doing at home and sending into the class email address. He said he has been speaking to your parents each week and has even spoken to some of you. We have been putting the photographs you have emailed in on display - so please keep sending them in!

We have a new white board in the class room and Mr Dearing is still learning how to use it. It is a bit bigger than the old one.

We have been missing you to the moon and back especially during play times. We look forward to seeing you soon.

From your friends in Year 3

